ASSP Penn-Jersey Chapter Newsletter

Hello, Penn-Jersey, and welcome to the October 2019 newsletter. In this edition, you’ll find information on the following: 
· What’s New
· Upcoming Events

· Newsroom - Government Affairs 
· OSHA Quick Takes
· Howard Talks Tech
	
President’s Message to Chapter

Happy Fall Everyone!  Your executive team is working hard to bring in technical speakers of interest and provide Leadership opportunities to members who want to be more involved.  Contact me at president@penn-jersey.assp.org for conversations on succession planning for our Chapter.
Cindy Baldwin, CSP

Chapter president
OSHA News   

U.S. Department of Labor Approves New Respirator Fit Testing Protocols to Protect Workers from Airborne Contaminants
OSHA issued a final rule, effective on 9/26/2019 providing employers with two new fit testing protocols for ensuring that employee’s respirators fit properly.
These two quantitative methods add to the four existing in Appendix A of OSHA’s Respiratory Protection Standard.  Read more on this topic at website

https://www.osha.gov/laws-regs/regulations/standardnumber/1910/1910.134AppA
ASSP News   

Since 1990, the ASSP Foundation has awarded more than $3 million in scholarships and professional education grants to students beginning their studies in occupational safety and professionals seeking to continue their education. We offer nearly 150 awards each year ranging from $500 to $15,000 each. More than 1,300 safety students and professionals have advanced their careers, thanks to the generosity of the safety community.  Applications are now being accepted and information is available at 
https://foundation.assp.org/scholarships-and-grants
Local Chapter News   

Last year we had a great tour of the Burlington- Bristol Bridge.  We now have the opportunity to tour the Tacony-Palmyra bridge on Wednesday, October 23rd around 3pm. We’re finalizing plans to announce at the Chapter meeting.  Also check the Chapter website for the location for this free tour.
Technical Session: Tues, Oct 15th
Topic: Ergonomics in the Office, Lab & Shop
Presenter:  Kelly States, CSP
                 Associate Director, Campus Safety & EHS

                 Princeton University

Date/Time:  Networking & sign in 5:30pm

                       Presentation: 6:00pm

Where:       Villa  Manninos Restaurant, Bordentown NJ
Cost: $30 per person

Register and pay at the Chapter website



	App of the Month 
The Ladder Safety App, NIOSH’s first mobile application, is designed to improve extension and step ladder safety — a concern for those working in construction or any other task that requires ladder use.
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Keep in mind some of the apps are free and some of them you have to pay for.  
Check out the latest Howard Talks Tech written by our very own Howard Spencer. These articles are perfect discussion starters that are useful in guiding others to safety so please take a moment and explore the collection of topics.  

[image: image2.png]


 If you are currently signed-up for LinkedIn don't forget to connect with the ASSP Penn-Jersey Chapter network.  We have 61 members and counting! Will you be the next member?




Have Something to Share with the Chapter? Contact Howard Spencer, newsletter editor at Hspencer@jamontgomery.com
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